FHS SRGP grant web info

Franklin High was one of 13 Oregon schools to be awarded a grant from
Business Oregon's Seismic Rehabilitation Grant Program, (SRGP). The $1.3
million dollar award will be used to supplement the structural retrofit of
Franklin High School’s historic buildings.

Leveraging these state grant funds with the 2012 School Building
Improvement Bond allows building program elements to remain intact and
achieve budget objectives. While completing a seismic retrofit as part of a
full modernization is required by code, it is also cost effective and provides
efficiencies in removal and replacement of finishes and other non-
structural elements.

Franklin was the only Portland Public School to be awarded a grant in this

third round of SRGP awards, announced December 2014. The grants were
awarded through a competitive process among public agencies across the
entire state.

The State of Oregon is proposing increased funding for seismic
rehabilitation grants in the future and Portland Public Schools will continue
to diligently pursue those opportunities for its schools as they become
available.



